
County Attorney Wanted 

The Lee County, Iowa Board of Supervisors seeks applicants to complete the remaining term of the Lee 
County Attorney who retires effective February 10, 2017. Applicants must be registered to vote in Lee 
County at the time he/she assumes the position and must be admitted to practice law in the state of 
Iowa. This position is a full-time position where the successful applicant will prosecute violations of state 
criminal law and county ordinances; provide legal advice to the Board of Supervisors; represent and 
defend the state, county and its officers in officially related cases; and other duties assigned pursuant to 
Iowa laws. Candidates must have strong written and verbal communication skills; litigation skills are 
preferred.  

Present salary is $107,017.17, plus health insurance and other county benefits. Send resume (including 
military service and employment history) and references to: 

 Lee County Auditor, P O Box 190, Fort Madison, IA 52627.  

Applications must be received prior to February 3, 2017. The names of all applicants will be public 
record. Lee County does not discriminate against candidates for employment on the basis of any 
protected class status. 


